
Round Valley Area Municipal Advisory Council
PO Box 372 Covelo, CA 95428 

“Serving the People of the Greater Round Valley Area” 

                February 7, 2024

Mr. Howard Dashiell, Director
Mendocino Department of Transportation
340 Lake Mendocino Drive
Ukiah, CA  95482
dashielh@mendocinocounty.org

re: Additional road services needed in the Round Valley Area
 
Dear Mr. Dashiell:

There are many street intersections in Round Valley which are 
unmarked or which have inaccurate or incorrect street signage. This is not only 
confusing for a person without prior knowledge of the area, but more concerning
is the confusion caused to our  emergency first responders. 

Enclosed please find a list and narrative of necessary repairs.  

Thank you for your kind attention.

` Kay Richards
Secretary
Round Valley Area Municipal Advisory Council

cc:  Clerk of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors
Supervisor John Haschak
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